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Dear Media Representatives  

We would like to cordially invite you to the press conference  
of Solaris Bus & Coach sp. z o.o., which will be held during FIAA 2022  
tradeshow in Madrid, on October 18, 2022 at 13:30 at our company’s stand 9C20. 

Prior email accreditation required: mateusz.figaszewski@solarisbus.com. 

At this year’s fair we will present the latest solutions in the e-mobility 
segment:   

•	 Solaris Urbino 9 LE electric

It will be great to meet and talk with you in person! 

See you in Madrid! 

With kind regards

Javier Calleja
CEO

Kepa Mendikute
General Manager  

Solaris Iberica


